CONSUILATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
CONSOLATO GENERALE DELLA REPUBBLICA DELLE FILIPPINE
¥ MILAN

NOTICE TO PROCEED

19 November 2023
Sir:

Please be informed that, pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 19 November 2023
signed by the Head of Post and Head of Procuring Entity, you are hereby given this Notice to
Proceed to provide legal services to handle the class-action fraud suit, for the total amount of

Eighty Three Thousand Euros (€83,000.00), including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to
the signing of the Contract.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No. 9184,
otherwise known as the “Government Procurement Act of 2003”.

Sincerely, )

ead of Post
He#d of Procuring Entity

AVV. BRUNO DE BLASI
Via Mascagni 22, 20122, Milan
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